
Thank you for considering the Daniel Boone Conservation League! 
 
As a non-member / prospective member, you may visit the club to tour the 
facilities between 8:00am and dusk any day of the week.  You are not permitted 
to use the ranges.  The caretaker or a range safety officer may approach you to 
find out what you are up to.  Let them know you are visiting the club to tour the 
facility and that you are considering becoming a member.  They can answer some 
questions that you might have.  If need be, let them know that you have 
previously spoken with me, Steve Engel, about becoming a member.  My 
preference would be for you to attend a new member safety briefing. We hold a 
new member range safety briefing on the 2nd Saturday of each month.  A range 
safety officer walks and talks new members through each range and safety 
expectations. 
 
See attached for additional new member information.  Anyone that wants to 
become a member must attend the general meeting to become a member. 
 
We do not offer family memberships but the rates for a spouse and/or children 
are quite reasonable.  Please note, immediate family members, including 
grandchildren, can come as your guest, anytime, if you are with them and always 
supervise them.  Guest that are not immediate family can only come as your 
guest twice per year. 
 
If you visit our website at www.dbcl.org there is a link to our Calendar of Events.  
That calendar is kept up to date throughout the year.  Please use that link to 
check for club activities before visiting the club. 
 
Our general meeting for new members to join is held on the first Tuesday of each 
month.  The meeting starts at 7:00pm but new members are required to show up 
at 6:30pm to take care of the paperwork. 
  
Membership costs: 
Cost to join Regular Member: $300.00 
Cost to join Spousal Member: $40.00 
Cost to join Scholastic Member (18 through 22): $50.00 
Cost to join Junior Member (17 and under): $40.00 
Cash, personal check or credit card accepted for payment. 



Membership is based on the calendar year - the cost to join is not prorated. 
 

Renewals for the following year: 
Regular Member:  $245 
Regular Member with 15+ work hours from the previous year: $110 
Age 65+ Member (65 and older, no work hours required): $110 
Age 70+ and 25+ years Member: $20 
Scholastic Member: $50 
Junior Member: $40 
Spousal Member: $40 
Handicapped Member with documentation: $110 
Veteran Member with documentation: $110 

 
Our monthly newsletter, The Powderhorn, can be mailed to you for an additional 
$20.00 per year.  Otherwise, the newsletter is available for viewing/downloading 
from our website. 

 
If you join the club in the months of January through October, your membership 
goes through to the end of the year with a statement sent to you in December for 
next year’s renewal.  If you are joining in the later part of the year, consider 
joining the club at the November meeting as you will get membership for the 
balance of the year and all the next year.  We do not accept new members at the 
December meeting, that meeting is for members only as we elect new officers 
and board members. 

 
Your Membership card and use of the club facilities for a new member is granted 
after attending the Range Safety Briefing held on the 2nd Saturday of each month. 
 
All other information is available on our website. 
 
Please let me know if you have any other questions or concerns. 
Email:  membership.secretary@dbcl.org 
Website: www.dbcl.org/membership 
 


